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08/14/2023	
Our reimbursement check for the loss prevention funding from SDRMA is being mailed to us. The total is $996.16 and we are eligible for it again this FY. 
We should be getting our new appliances from the TPPA grant next week.
I will be submitting to TPPA again for a whole house fan system for the station to cut reduce the amount of KWH usage per year from the air conditioning systems. 
I am still waiting to hear back from OTS regarding our jaws of life grant. The OTS coordinator is supposed to be reaching out to let us know the steps moving forward and the goal is to have the grant awarded by October. 
No updates on the SCBA grant.
I am making some changes to our Comcast account, we will be canceling the service for our fax machine line and the second land line, we don’t use them enough to justify the expense. 
No updates on the standards of coverage assessment.
The paperwork for CalPERS has been submitted this week and we should have this completed by  November. 
As of now that is all, if you have any questions, please let me know,
Respectfully, 
Nick Ohler, Fire Chief
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